Rosenson, Valerie

From: frankkeen@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 3:21 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie

Subject: Paving the Mianus River Park Parking Lot

Dear Mr. Rosenson,

I am one of the many Stamford residents that hike in the beautiful Mianus River Park on a regular basis. The dirt parking
lot is a bit of a mess and turns into ruts of mud after every rainfall. It really should be paved. Please tell the Board of
Representatives to approve this project in their budget.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,
Frank Keen

89 Harbor Drive
Stamford



